
This letter is to express my support of Perpetua's Stibnite Gold Project. America needs this project to 

be permitted. It would produce our country's only source of antimony, a mineral we need for a 

secure and sustainable future. I hope after reading my thoughts you will understand why my support 

for this project is so strong. 

Thanks to Perpetua Resources' agreement with Ambri, the Stibnite Gold Project will enable the 

production of batteries with over 13 Gigawatt hours of clean energy storage. That is more than 8x 

the total additions to the entire U.S. energy storage market in 2020. With no current domestic 

source of antimony, the Stibnite Gold Project is not an opportunity we can let pass us by. I have 

reviewed the company's improved plans using the Burntlog Route and I believe they've outlined a 

path to protect the environment and minimize impacts. The Stibnite Gold Project should be allowed 

to move forward. 

Reviewing Perpetua Resources' improved plans it is clear to me the company really believes in taking 

care of the environment and keeping the community safe. That is why they reduced water 

temperatures, improved water quality and shrunk the project footprint by 13 percent. I urge you to 

trust in your own review process and permit the Stibnite Gold Project.And when were done getting 

what we need then please PUT IT BACK the way we found it THANK YOU !!!!!!!!!!!!!!! 

Chris Williams 


